
From: Beggs, Tauren R - DNR 
Sent: Thursday, April 7, 2022 3:07 PM 
To: Matt Dahlem 
Cc: Que El-Amin 
Subject: Elevator Information for Vapor Mitigation Design Technical Assistance 

Request, Bright Horizon Properties LLC (Former), BRRTS # 02-36-589295 
 
Hi Matt,  
 
As discussed today, you plan to get additional information for the vapor mitigation design plans for the 
elevator for the proposed redevelopment and submit that additional documentation to the DNR to 
incorporate it with the Technical Assistance Request with fee received March 8, 2022. Therefore, the 
DNR will wait until this additional documentation is submitted, review it, and then issue the response 
letter.   
 
Regards,  
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Tauren R. Beggs 

Hydrogeologist & Northeast Region Land Recycling Expert 
Remediation and Redevelopment Program 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
2984 Shawano Ave 
Green Bay, WI 54313 
Phone: (920) 510-3472 
Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov (preferred contact method during work at home) 
 
dnr.wi.gov 
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